
      Castlechurch Primary Newsletter 

‘’Working Together to Achieve our Best’ 

          Be Safe          Be Respectful  Be Ready 

 7th July 2023 

 

Dates 

Y5/6 Forest School 

11th July  
 

Y3/4 Sharing Learning Assembly  

11th July @ 9:15am  
 

PTPA Summer Fair  

12th July 23 

Y1/2 Sharing Learning Assembly  

13th July @ 9:15am  
 

UKS2 Information meeting  

Monday 17th July 2:45pm  
 

Rearranged Sports Day18th July  

9.00 -10.15: KS1  

10:45 – 12:00: LKS2  

1.30 – 3:00: UKS2 

LKS2 Information Meeting  

Tuesday 18th July 2:45pm  

 

KS1 Information Meeting  

Wednesday 19th Ju;y 2:45pm 

  

EYFS Information meeting  

Thursday 20th July 2:45pm  
 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 

20th July @ 9:15am  
 

YR Graduation  

21st July 23 @ 9:15am  

Y6 Fun day  21st July 23 

PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE  

CALENDAR FOR MORE DATES  

Castlechurch Champions 
Working Together to Achieve our Best 

Theme:  Thinking about other people 

EYFS:  I can correct my mistakes 

  Acorns:  Aisla    Beech:  Minnie 

  Seedlings:  Sophie            Pine:       Alfie H 

  Hazel:  Thaison             Rowan:  Katelynn 

  Maple:   Millie            Ash:      Jade (Y5) 

  Willow:  Imogen   Elm:   Ameriah   

 Congratulations and Thank you to you all!  

Amazing Authors Awards  

  

Acorns:   Nadine Beech:   Jack 

Seedlings:  Alivia  Pine:  Harley 

Hazel:   Kaia           Rowan:  Nicole 

Maple:  Poppy  Ash:   Bella 

Willow:  Joshua Elm:    Max 

Mrs Ward is very proud of your efforts.   

Well done!      

 

Maths Magicians Awards  

 

Acorns:   Ruben P         Beech: Ava 

Seedlings: Ellie          Pine:    Ryan 

Hazel:      Jacob         Rowan: Tyler 

Maple:     AJ          Ash:   Freddie 

Willow:    Bentley         Elm:   Jack Mi 

A big thank you from   

Mrs Roberts.    

Keep it up!  

Remarkable Readers  

 Acorns:   Max       Beech:  Demi 

 Seedlings:  Ellie-Mae      Pine:  Rebeca 

 Hazel:   Hannah        Rowan:  Amelia 

 Maple:         Jaxon           Ash:  Jade (Y6) 

 Willow:   Caius   Elm:  Eva 

     Well done and thank you from Mrs Hough & Mrs Ward! 



Class Attendance 

Seedlings:   89%  Pine:        985.77% 

Hazel:          97.86%  Rowan:   100% 

Maple:  93.78  Ash:        91.5% 

Willow:    84.1%   Elm:        90.52% 

Beech:  95.1%  

Our class winners are 

Rowan  
They will have an extra playtime as a reward. 

This week our whole school attendance is: 
 

92% 
Our school target is:   96.5%  

Thank you to everyone for your support! 

                                    Lunchtime Supervisor Awards  

    Early years:   Kora    Key Stage 1:  Soma 

    L Key Stage 2:  Jasper   U Key Stage 2:    Arabella 

 

Thank you from our Lunchtime Supervisors for your excellent behaviour!  

House points  

Come on Team Castlechurch!  
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Hedgehog House are in the lead!  
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Hedgehog House are in the lead!  

School Lunches  

School lunches will increase to £2.83 per meal, 

from 1st September. If your circumstances have 

changed and you believe your child may now                  

qualify for free school meals please click the link 

below to find out more. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/ Education/

Educational�awards-benefits/ FreeSchoolMeals/

Q001.aspx 

or contact the school office.  

Reminder if your child has allergies please complete 

the registration form by 30th June using the              

following link https://edwardsandward.co.uk/

special-diets/  

Clubs 

We have some fantastic events still to come over the 

last couple of weeks of school.  

With this in mind, this week was the last week for all 

clubs.  

It has been brilliant to see how many of our young 

children have taken the opportunity to join all of our 

clubs that have been on offer this year. 

We will be working with our school leadership teams 

to discuss what clubs children would like moving       

forward. 

Thank you to the staff for giving up their time to do a 

club each term and for your support at home. 

Mrs Roberts.  



 

 

SPOTLIGHT  

 

Careers Day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have had an amazing careers assembly 

today. We want to inspire our children to 

think about their future jobs and that they 

can be whatever they want to be. We had 

a marine commando, an ambulance tech-

nician, a firefighter, a police drone                         

operator, NHS nurses, a pharmacist, a so-

licitor,  a representative from the Ministry 

of defence, a prison officer, RAF,                      

swimming instructor and an apprentice 

from JCB. The event was so exciting and 

the children really enjoyed learning about 

the different jobs. Thank you so much to 

everyone who gave up their time to help 

us today. And of course to the wonderful 

Mrs Cranwell for organising it all!  











 




